
Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting Minutes 

Monday, June 28, 2021 

7:00 PM 

Ashland W&S Conference Room 

 

Present: Amanda Loud, Walter Durack, Lisa Rollins 

Minutes of the March meeting were approved. 

Amanda Loud paid the PO Box fee of $118.00. The receipt has been submitted to 
the Town Hall for reimbursement. 

Makayla Marucci of Plymouth Regional HS was awarded $500.00 from the           
AJ Addison Scholarship Fund. 

At the request of the Ashland Town Library a check was written for $10,000.00 
from their CRF.  

The following trusts are currently under legal review:  Green Grove and  
Crimmings Berry (both Cemetery trusts) along with Ordway Cheney and Pauline 
Packard (both Library trusts). 

The following five trusts are to be moved to Vanguard: Blake Fund, Memorial 
Park, Addison Library, Addison Scholarship, and Doggett Scholarship.    

 

Meeting adjourned 7:20 PM 

The next regular quarterly meeting will be Monday, September 27, 2021 at 7 PM.     

  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa D. Rollins, Secretary 

Trustee of the Trust Funds 

 


